
From: Brian Hines [mailto:brianhines1@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 1:24 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Cc: Sen Courtney 
Subject: Opposed to SB 716 

 

I’d like to express my opposition to SB 716. It’s difficult to understand why it has been 

scheduled for a work session. To my understanding, testimony at a SB 716 hearing was almost 

universally opposed to the notion of adding more bare industrial land in the Metro area. There 

already is plenty of land zoned for this purpose. What is needed are companies willing to build 

on the already-existing land. Adding more bare land does nothing for Oregon’s economic 

development. 

 

Brian Hines 

10371 Lake Drive SE 

Salem, OR  97306 

------------------------------- 

Brian Hines 

Salem, Oregon USA 

brianhines1@gmail.com 

https://www.facebook.com/OregonBrian  

https://www.facebook.com/StrangeUpSalem 

http://twitter.com/oregonbrian  

www.hinesblog.com (blog) 

www.churchofthechurchless.com (other blog) 
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